CORRESPONDENCE
2/28/2023

Hiep Nguyen DOCUMENT NO. 01604-2023

From: Hiep Nguyen

Sent: Tuesday, February 28, 2023 3:55 PM

To: Jon Rubottom

Cc: Hong Wang; Dorothy Menasco

Subject: RE: Docket No. 20220182-GU contact update for OPC

Good afternoon Jon,
Per your request, OPC/Gentry has been replaced in Dkt 20220182-GU by OPC/Rehwinkel as an interested person.

Thank you,

Pliep Nuyer

Commission Deputy Clerk I

Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tazllahassee, FL 32399

Phone: (850) 413-6746

From: Jon Rubottom <JRubotto@ psc.state.fl.us>

Sent: Tuesday, February 28, 2023 3:42 PM

To: Hiep Nguyen <HNguyen@psc.state.fl.us>

Cc: Hong Wang <HWang@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Dorothy Menasco <DMenasco@PSC.STATE.FL.US>
Subject: Docket No. 20220182-GU contact update for OPC

Hiep,
Please remove Richard Gentry and add Charles Rehwinkel (rehwinkel.charles@leg.state.fl.us) to represent OPC in Docket
No. 20220182-GU.

Thank you,

Jon Rubottom

Attorney

Appeals, Rules & Ethics Section
Office of the General Counsel
Florida Public Service Commission
Email: JRubotto@psc.state.fl.us
Phone: (850) 413-6191




PLEASE NOTE: Florida has broad public records laws. Written communications to or from the Florida Public Service
Commission may be considered public records, which must be made available to anyone upon request. Your e-mail
communications may therefore be subject to public disclosure.





